From:

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Sport England Response to Housing and Economic Development DPD - Main Modifications - Additional Sites

- Sport England Ref: SP/19/00000955

Date:

11 April 2019 15:00:28

This email has been delivered from an external source.

Do not click any links, open any attachments or reply to this email unless you are certain this email/content is legitimate.

****This email was sent to pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk. An automatic response has been sent to the email sender****

Dear Colin,

Thank you for your consultation on the Main Modifications to Ribble Valley's Housing and Economic Development DPD (Additional Sites).

Sport England provided an additional statement on 26 October 2018 in respect of the DPD. I can confirm that the comments in Sport England's statement and earlier representation still stand. Sport England has reviewed the consultation documents in respect of the additional sites and has no further comments to make.

Yours sincerely,





1st Floor, 21 Bloomsbury Street, London, WC1B 3HF



We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <u>website</u>, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing <u>Erin Stephens</u>

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. Sport England's Privacy Statement may be found here https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/ If you have any queries about Sport England's handling of personal data you can contact Erin Stephens, Sport England's Data Protection Officer directly by emailing DPO@sportengland.org